
       

 

 

 

 

1. Equestrian Club - Any students interested in learning about 

horses and ponies are invited to attend a meeting with Weir in the Art 

Room on Thursday, April 4th at lunch to sign-up. This will not be a riding 

club, but you will get to learn together all about caring for horses, how to 

communicate with them, how to care for and use different equipment, 

and possibly some after-school field trips to the barn. 

 

2. Spring Athletics - Please use the online form, available on the 

Citadel website to sign up for Spring Athletics. Knowing how many 

students want to participate will help us plan with other middle schools 

and ensure we have coaches. 

 

3. Library - A reminder to return any library books that you are 

done with before the break. Also, if you are looking for something to 

read over the break come to the Library. We have lots of new books and 

we have our Middle School Book of the Year Books, come check them 

out! We will officially start Middle School Book of the Year after the 

break, there will be prizes for people who read these books. Why not 

start now?  

 

             Citadel Middle School 

             Friday, March 14th          


